
Copy of email received 15 March 2011 from 
Emma Carle 
Legal & Committee Services 
Central Services 
Council Office 
High Street 
Elgin 
IV30 1BX 
 
 
 
‘Further to the above notification and having read Mrs Mowat’s request for a review, I would 
confirm that a site inspection should be undertaken if this has not already been done, and 
would suggest that the proposed alternative route be assessed for its suitability. 
 
Reference to the used pathway some 100 yards away on page 1 of the request is not a 
suitable alternative’. 
 
Emma JK  Carle 
 
 


